
John M. Fettig: Currently a resident of Omaha, Nebraska, John was 
born and raised in Kentucky and attended Hanover College, where he 
met his wife, June. In the 1970’s while John was employed at the 
college, the Fettigs and their two small children met and became 
friends of Anna and Harlan Hubbard. Most of Fettig’s professional 
career was with not-for-profit organizations, including several small 
colleges. Now retired, he was a consultant in fundraising and served 
as president of the Nebraska chapter of the Association of 
Fundraising Professionals and chaired the AFP International Task 
Force on Youth in Philanthropy. He and June are in the area frequently, 
visiting family and in recent years meeting with friends and 
organizations who share an interest in the Hubbard legacy.


